
Majority of Parents Believe All Students,
Regardless of Immigration Status, Should
Have The Right to Attend School

A strong majority believe every child deserves access

to education.

MEMPHIS, TN, UNITED STATES, March

19, 2025 /EINPresswire.com/ -- Caissa

K12, the nation’s leader in student

recruitment, released the findings of its

latest national poll, “Parent Insights on

Attendance and Immigration.” The poll

explores how recent and ongoing

changes in immigration policy are

shaping parent’s attitudes and

affecting student attendance in public

schools across the country.

Since President Donald Trump's return

to office in January 2025, his

administration has implemented several significant changes to U.S. immigration enforcement

policies. The administration has rescinded previous guidelines that limited immigration

enforcement actions in sensitive locations such as schools, places of worship, and hospitals. The

In your community, when

developing policies on how

to handle immigration,

know this, the people want

those children in school.”

Brian J. Stephens

administration also intensified deportation efforts,

including publicized raids and the use of media to

broadcast enforcement actions.  

As policymakers across the country continue to debate

immigration reform, families - particularly those with

undocumented members - are facing heightened

uncertainty. This report provides critical data on how these

challenges influence all student attendance, engagement,

and overall participation in the education system. Plus what key stakeholders and leaders can do

about it.

Toplines from the poll:

-A strong majority of parents believe that every child deserves access to education.

http://www.einpresswire.com


Brian J. Stephens/Co-Founder of Caissa K12

-The majority of parents agree that

families are scared to send their

children to school.

-Parents agree that schools need to

take action and address the fears of

undocumented families.

-Parents want to limit ICE's ability to

enter schools.

Caissa K12 co-founder Brian J.

Stephens is available for interviews to

discuss the implications of these

findings, with a particular focus on

attendance trends among

undocumented families.
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This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/794680889

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable

in today's world. Please see our Editorial Guidelines for more information.

© 1995-2025 Newsmatics Inc. All Right Reserved.

http://www.einpresswire.com/contact_author/5119421
https://www.facebook.com/CaissaK12
https://www.linkedin.com/company/caissa-k12/posts/?feedView=all
https://www.instagram.com/caissak12/
https://www.youtube.com/@LawyerBJS
https://www.einpresswire.com/article/794680889
https://www.einpresswire.com/editorial-guidelines

